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                                                                         Newsletter News 

Voiture and Cabane News  

Due to Covid 19 Pandamic last year we were unable to have our Nurses Training Banquet for the 2020 

Scholarship Winner.  So this year we are going to do things a little differently.  For both Cabane and 

Voiture. On Wednesday May 12, we will be having a joint meeting and dinner with the Voiture and the 

Cabane to honor the 2020 Scholarship winner. Wilhelmina Zastrow from Watertown.  The Fox Lake 

Auxiliary is going to cook a small meal for $10,00 a person. Please plan on coming so we can honor 

Wihlelmina.  Dinner will be at 6:00 p.m at the Fox Lake Legion.  Please wear a mask and we will try to 

social distance. Please call Ron or Judy if you are planning on coming.  So we can tell Fox Lake how 

many will be there.  920-485-0107 before May 9, 2021. 

 

 

June:  The June Promenade and Rendezvous will be held at the Waupun American Legion.  We will honor 

2021 Scholarship Winner Morgan Diels from Beaver Dam.  This is for both the Cabane and Voiture. It 

will be held on Wednesday June 9, 2021.  The Waupun Auxiliary is making us a meal for $10.00 a person.  

Please plan on coming.  We will again try to social distance and wear mask. Please call Ron or Judy if you 

are planning to come so we can tell Waupun how many will be there.   920 485-0107. 

We decided to do it this way so that we can honor the scholarship winners and give them there gifts.  It 

will just be our group the winners and their parents.  There will be no Grand guest this year.  

 

We also have 4 Brat Frys set up for the summer for fund raisers.  They will be held at Recheck Food Pride 

in Beaver Dam.  One will be for the Cabane and three will be for the Voiture.   The dates for the Brat Frys 

are July 3, 2021, September 4, 2021, September 18, 2021, and October 16, 2021. We will decide at the 

May June Dinners and Meeting which one will be for the Cabane.   
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